
 

NEW LOCATION 

SCITUATE SCHOOL DEPARTMENT CENTRAL OFFICE 

WHERE?   

THE NEW TEMPORARY LOCATION FOR SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

CENTRAL OFFICE OPERATIONS WILL BE CLAYVILLE ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

WHEN?   

THE NEW LOCATION WILL BE UTILIZED BEGINNING ON NOVEMBER 

8TH, 2017. 

ACCESS?:  

 Normal hours of operation will still be in effect. 

 The current school department telephone/fax numbers will not 

change. 

 Access to the school department will be on the right side (street-

facing) of the building. (Field Hill Road side NOT George 

Washington Highway side).  

 The access door will have a sign reading “School Department” on 

it. 

 Please do not access the main entrance to Clayville Elementary 

School for visits or deliveries to the new location for central 

office.  Please use the signed entrance. 

 Please refer to the diagram below for a visual representation of 

the entrance to central office.   



  

 

 

 

NEW LOCATION AND ACCESS POINT 

FOR SCHOOL DEPARTMENT CENTRAL 

OFFICES 

 


